From: Ray Robinson [mailto:rrobinson@mshb-ms.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:59 PM

To: Comments

Subject: Increase in FDIC insurance premiums

It is absolutely unfair to even think of asking well run banks to assist in bailing out those heavy hitters on
Wall Street who caused the crisis we are in. Please consider reversing the boards position on the
addition assessment that is being proposed. Thank you.

R. R. RoGingon
Exccutive Vice Pregident
Magnolia State Bank



